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The Honorable Molly Baumgardner, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Education 

Statehouse, Room 224-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Baumgardner: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 389 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 389 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 389 would define “de-identified student data” as student data collected or reported at 

the individual level that contains no personally identifiable student data.  The bill would allow “de-

identified data” to be disclosed to any public or private audit, evaluation or research organization, 

provided that any personally identifiable data is redacted.  The bill would exempt de-identified 

data from certain tests, questionnaires, surveys or exams about a student’s or parent or guardian’s 

beliefs on issues of sex, family life, morality, or religion from being disclosed. 

 

 Enactment of SB 389 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


